
                                                                                                           Mrs. Lin                                  

&  Mrs. Trudy 
Weekly Buzz: November 3, 2017 

Important Reminders for October: 

 November  

 4th-This Saturday night, turn your clocks back 

1 hour and change your batteries in your smoke 

detector. 

10th- Veterans Day Celebration Parade at Hand     

            In Hand at 9:00 a.m.  We would love to  

             have some Veterans join us. 

13- Bee Booster Meeting. Our Hall will be singing 

at 5:30; we need everyone’s voice. 

14- Papa John’s Night 

18-26th- Thanksgiving Holiday. 

December 1st March of the Cans 

 

Words of the Week: 

         hat  all  not 
Practice all words every day for 5 

minutes.  Your child should know 

over 15 words by now. 

Shared Reading Poetry:  
Bats 

Guided Reading:  
The Big Pumpkin 

Word Study Letters:   Dd, Ll, Hh 
Math: counting items and writing numbers to 

20 

Social Studies:  We have been 

working with the words: today, 
tomorrow, yesterday, before, after, 
first, next, last. 
 
Please help your child learn their 
address.  They need to know their 
house number, street and town. 

 

Why play is important:   When 

children play they are developing 

social skills. 

Need to reach me?  The best way is to send a note in your child’s folder.  You can also call 225-3908 and leave a message or email me 
at:  lmcclune@tcjackets.net 

We had a fun time with Halloween.  

 

 

All through the month of November we are 

collecting cans and dry goods for our local food 

bank.  We will be collecting this food until 

December 1st.   Please help where you can.  

Thank you. 

 
 

  

 

Witches Brooms                                 Boo Cookies                            Crunchy Cheese Spiders 


